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10 July 2019 
 

Our Reference: SYD14/01251/21 
DP&E Ref: SSD 6801 MOD 9 

 
Ms. Joanna Bakopanos 
Team Leader, Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Shaun Williams 
 
 
Dear Ms. Bakopanos, 
 
MODIFICATION TO PRECINCT F OF QUARRY WEST PROJECT, DEXUS ESTATE 
LOT 37 PROSPECT HIGHWAY, GREYSTANES 
 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) letter dated 25 June 
2019, regarding the abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and Maritime 
Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the State 
Significant Development modification application as it is unlikely to have a significant impact on the 
classified road network. 
 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application please contact Narelle 
Gonzales on 0409 541 879 or by email at: development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
Senior Land Use Planner 
South East Precinct, Greater Sydney Division 
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